
Tata Steel Sailing Club 
CORONAVIRUS – 12th UPDATE 

    Resumption of Sailing/Windsurfing  

      Sunday 15th November 2020 

Great news everyone, we will be back sailing at the Club on Sunday 15th November 
2020. The intention is to carry on where we left off prior to the fire-break, so would 
you please book in before midnight on Friday 13th November 2020 for the: 

Morning session     – commencing 11.00 a.m./1.00p.m.  2 races back-to-back 

Afternoon Session – commencing    2.00 p.m./4.00 p.m. 

We will more than likely have to alter these times due to lack of daylight hours, 
but this will be advised to you in plenty of time after next weekend. 

There have been a few alterations to the rules (all to the good) whereby, race 
officials and children under 11 under are not now counted in the 30 
maximum.  Could I ask, therefore, that when you are booking a slot, to confirm the 
age of any junior members that fall into this category.  All other protocols remain the 
same.   

Our Vice Commodore, John, should also like you to be made aware that with the 
return to sailing is a return to the OOD Duty Rota. Despite the provision of PPE for 
the duty team, you may still have reservations about not fulfilling your duty 
slot.  Please check the rota on the website, and if you have a duty you no longer feel 
able to fulfil, please contact John at john@rischmiller.com and let him know please. 
Please note that if in use, only ONE person from the racing team will be 
allowed in the OOD Office. 

In the event you have forgotten, the lock was changed just prior to the fire-break so 
as a reminder, this is now 1971. 

See you all Sunday, but in the meantime, stay safe and keep well and I very much 
look forward to catching up with everyone next week. 

Linda  
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